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Subject: Border Basin Solar Project
Ohio Power Sitting Board,

I live in Cass Township but | am not directly affected by the Border Basin project. However, | am in opposition to
the project on the basis that the land is more valuable for the production of food rather than electric power. It also
seems to me that the size of the land used in comparison to the total size of the township is excessive. Before final
approval, | would recommend more evaluation on issues such as the effects on wildlife, drainage, and human related
factors.

As a means of communication with those outside of the sitting board who may read this, | would present the
following opinions:

We are currently in a time of progressive extremist enthusiasm for creating "Green Energy Sources" before the
earths climate is supposedly destroyed. For all who are directly affected by the project and did not vote for
Democratic party politicians, | would suggest getting an attorney and follow every avenue to slow down the project
so it will become too much a liability to be pursued further. For those who are affected by the project and voted for
Democratic party politicians; you deserve what you get!

Regards,

Kevin Stein
Township Road 218
Arcadia, Ohio 44804
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